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11/13/2018 
 
RE: CDOT Colorado Aviation Economic Impact Study  
 
Dear Colorado Airport Business/Employer: 

The Colorado Department of Transportation’s (CDOT) Division of Aeronautics is excited to announce 
that we are updating the Colorado Statewide Aviation Economic Impact Study (CEIS). Similar to the 
previous study completed in 2013, the 2018 update will quantify aviation’s economic contributions to 
our state and summarize the benefits our airports provide throughout Colorado. As a result, the findings 
of the report will support continuing Colorado’s investment in our aviation system. 

A vital component of this work is reaching out to all public-use airports and their on-airport businesses 
in the state to obtain information. Please help us make the 2018 update a success by completing the 
enclosed questionnaire regarding your on-airport business. The information you provide will be 
combined with all other respondents for the airport; individual business information will not be 
presented in the report.  

Please have your business’s latest information on employees and expenditures including payroll, any 
real estate taxes, and capital improvements in order to quickly complete your survey. We are also 
requesting information on any economic benefits or services you provide that are not readily recognized 
as providing a high value to the community. The survey should take less than 10 minutes to complete.  
 
You are welcome to complete this in writing and email a scanned copy to thomas.gibson@kimley-
horn.com or mail a hard copy to Thomas Gibson at Kimley-Horn: 1001 W. Southern Ave., Suite 131, 
Mesa, AZ 85210. However, the preferred method to complete the survey is in electronic form. If you 
received this via email, you can complete the attached fillable PDF form (saving the file and then 
emailing the completed PDF), or you can access the questionnaire online at:  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CDOT-CEIS-Tenant 

You can also scan this QR code to access the online questionnaire: 

Please complete and return your questionnaire within the next 10 days. We appreciate your willingness 
to provide important information for this study to demonstrate the economic contributions of aviation 
to the local community and state. If you have any questions regarding this study or the questionnaire, 
please contact the project team: Scott Storie of CDOT Aeronautics at (303) 512-5251 or 
scott.storie@state.co.us or Pam Keidel-Adams of Kimley-Horn at (480) 207-2670 or pam.keidel-
adams@kimley-horn.com. 

Sincerely, 
 

 
David Ulane, A.A.E. 
Aeronautics Director 
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